
 

 

October 18, 2017 

 

 

To: Mr. Jared Colby Jenkins 

   By Email:  

 

 

Dear Mr. Jenkins,  

 

RE: WITHDRAWAL APPLICATION APPROVED– s.54 REAL ESTATE ACT 

 

On October 18, 2017, the Real Estate Council of Alberta approved your 

application to withdraw as an industry member under Real Estate Act (Act) 

s.54. 

 

As a result of information received, an investigation under the Act was 

commenced concerning your conduct. RECA requested information 

concerning allegations you were involved in a mortgage fraud scheme. 

Between the dates of January 2015 and December 2016, you did not 

respond to RECA’s requests. 

 

The matter was referred to a Hearing Panel where it was alleged your 

conduct was deserving of sanction for breaching section 38(4) of the Act by 

failing to cooperate fully and/or providing any requested information to 

representatives of RECA carrying out their duties and responsibilities under 

the Act.  

 

The hearing was scheduled to take place on July 25, 2017. You applied to 

RECA for a lifetime withdrawal from industry prior to the scheduled hearing. 

 

Under the Act, the approved withdrawal application results in conduct 

proceedings discontinuance and your lifetime prohibition as an industry 

member. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Charles Stevenson, Director of 

Professional Standards. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Robyn Moser, Chair,  

Special Meeting of the Real Estate Council of Alberta 


